
 
 
 

Field Activity Advisory 
March 25, 2011 

 
This notice is to inform you that the San Joaquin River 
Restoration Program (SJRRP) will be conducting aerial 
surveys of the San Joaquin River from Friant Dam to the 
Merced River confluence, Chowchilla Bypass, Eastside 
Bypass, and Mariposa Bypass. 

Who: Bureau of Reclamation 

What: As a component of the SJRRP, Reclamation is working 
to evaluate inundation at different flow rates and vegetation in 
the Restoration Area. Aerial surveying provides the most cost 
effective means to gather inundation data to validate hydraulic modeling results and produce 
vegetation maps. 

Local residents and property owners may see Reclamation staff placing aerial survey markers in 
the public right-of-way and limited private properties. Staff will use public access points and the 
public right-of-way for activities related to the aerial surveys wherever possible, but limited 
private properties may need to be accessed for this work. 

When:  The groundwork portion of the Aerial Surveys is scheduled to begin the week of March 
28, 2011, and conclude by April 8, 2011. All work will be conducted between sunrise and 
sunset.  

Where: San Joaquin River (Friant Dam to Merced River confluence), Chowchilla Bypass, 
Eastside Bypass, Mariposa Bypass.  

 

Field Point of Contact: 
Adrian Verhagen, Bureau of Reclamation 
Mobile: 916-849-4038 

• Email: averhagen@usbr.gov 
 
If you have questions, please contact the SJRRP Landowner Coordinator, Craig Moyle. Craig’s 
contact information is provided below.  

Craig Moyle, Landowner Coordinator 
Office (operator): 916-924-8844 
Office (direct line): 916-418-8248 

Mobile 916-642-6383 
Fax: 916-924-9102 
Email: criag.moyle@mwhglobal.com

 

Bureau of Reclamation 
2800 Cottage Way, MP-170 

Sacramento, Calif. 95825-1898 
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